District Council 1707

Local 95 Head Start Employee’s Welfare Fund
420 W. 45th Street

3rd Floor

New York, NY 10036 NAVITUS

HEALTH SOLUT!

Welcome to Navitus

February 17, 2017
Dear Plan Participant:

The Board of Trustees of the District Council 1707 Local 95 Head Start Employees Welfare
Fund is pleased to announce an exciting change in your prescription drug program.
Starting 04/01/2017, your prescription drug coverage will be managed by Navitus
Health Solutions. Navitus is committed to lowering drug costs and improving health. We
provide expert customer service in a way that builds trust and confidence. In addition, your
mail order prescriptions will be offered through Navitus’ mail-service partner, NoviXus.

Beginning 4/1/2017, please use your new Navitus prescription ID card at your local
pharmacy. This will be explained in more detail in your member booklet. You will receive
this booklet on or around 3/27/2017. Your new ID cards will be attached to the member
booklet.

Please send mail order prescriptions to NoviXus Mail Order starting on 4/1/2017. It is
easy to start using NoviXus. You can sign up online at www.novixus.com. You can also
call NoviXus to enroll. They can be reached toll free at 1-888-240-2211.

Please allow 10 to 14 calendar days from the day you submit your order to receive your
medicine(s).

Mandatory Specialty Program

Navitus SpecialtyRx helps members who are taking medicine(s) for certain chronic
illnesses or complex diseases. It provides services that offer convenience and support.
This program is part of your pharmacy benefit and is mandatory. Ordering new
prescriptions with this pharmacy is simple. Just call a Patient Care Specialist to get started.
They can be reached at 855-847-3553.

As your new pharmacy benefit manager, Navitus looks forward to providing you a high
level of service and the tools to help lower your drug costs and improve your health. If you
have questions, please call Navitus Customer Care. They can be reached toll-free at 1-
866-333-2757. To learn more about Navitus, please visit our website at www.navitus.com.

Starting on 4/1/2017, you can find information specific to your plan. To begin, log into our
secure member portal, Navi-Gate® for Members. You will need your pharmacy benefit ID to
log into Navi-Gate for Members. This portal can be found at
www.navitus.com>Members>Member Login.

Sincerely,

Navitus Health Solutions

N4869-1115





